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1 message

Anne Strasburg <strasburg@earthlink.net> Wed, Oct 5, 2016 at 3:31 PM
To: sharon.gin@lacity.org, tricia.keane@iacity.org, councilmember.bonin@lacity.org 
Cc: Sharon.Dickinson@lacity.org, ezra.gaie@lacity.org

Please delay approval of the Martin Cadillac Project and fully consider the dramatic and irreversible impacts this project 
will have on traffic flow.

I support the solutions suggested by various homeowner%u2019s groups, including a reduction in office space, 
restaurant space and the inclusion of more space for Expo Line riders.

The citizens of Santa Monica could not be completely wrong when they rejected a similar proposal last year, so please 
take a beat to make sure this is the right thing for west Los Angeles.

Thank you.

Anne and Richard Lanham 
927 Bluegrass Lane
Los Angeles, 90049 RESIDENTS IN THIS NEIGHBORHOOD FOR 32 YEARS
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Anne Strasburg <strasburg@earthlink.net> Wed, Oct 5, 2016 at 5:49 PM
To: sharon.gin@lacity.org, tricia.keane@lacity.org, councilmember.bonin@facity.org 
Cc: Sharon.Dickinson@!acity.org, ezra.gale@facity.org

Please delay approval of the Martin Cadillac Project and fully consider the dramatic and irreversible impacts this project 
will have on traffic flow.

I support the solutions suggested by various homeowner%u2019s groups, including a reduction in office space, 
restaurant space and the inclusion of more space for Expo Line riders.

The citizens of Santa Monica could not be completely wrong when they rejected a similar proposal last year, so please 
take a beat to make sure this is the right thing for west Los Angeles.

Thank you.

Anne and Richard Lanham
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